
I oppose SB365 and request the committee to consider the risks that would be involved with allowing 
such a bill. Marijuana is a farm crop that increases traffic flow by over 1000% and allow multiple 
marijuana production licenses on the same tract of land.  
This is industrial and they should be charged the SDC system development charges accordingly and pay 
their fair share of the cost to building the surrounding infrastructure that  
supports their business.  
I suggest that an amendment be included that limits the number  
of marijuana production licenses that can be issued by OLCC on one tract of land, which will help to keep 
Oregon’s EFU farmland from turning into an industrialized complex on prime  
farm land.  
I oppose any attempt through Amendment 1 and 2 to remove or restrict a County or City’s ability to 
continue their time, manner and place regulations that they have put into place.  
 
Sincerely, 
Alex Andras  
 


